First International Forum on Children’s Development, Beijing 29-31 October 2005

Dr Rosanna Wong, the Federation’s Executive Director, gave a speech at this groundbreaking forum, sponsored jointly by UNICEF and the Soong Ching Ling Foundation in Beijing. Approximately 200 experts from academic institutions, research organizations and NGOs participated, together with officials from UNICEF and the Chinese government. Dr Wong presented her paper as one of a panel of experts who spoke on the theme of protecting the rights of the disadvantaged child.

The paper is entitled From risk to growth: the Hong Kong experience in addressing the needs of vulnerable children. It focuses on initiatives for the identification of problems through screening, followed up by appropriate remedial action. A discussion of the Hong Kong model is central to the paper. This model works on the principle of the preventive-promotive method and the ways in which young people at risk can be helped to learn resilience and coping behaviour, thus building up immunity to risk and regaining an optimistic outlook on life.

(click here for the full text of the paper…)
